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NEWS RELEASE - For Immediate Release 
 

Northern Superior Resources Inc.: Correction to January 29, 2014 Press Release 
 
Sudbury, Ontario – (January 31, 2014) – Northern Superior Resources Inc. (“Northern Superior” or 
“NSR”) (TSXV:SUP) wishes to correct an error contained in its January 29, 2014 press release.  In that 
press release NSR inadvertently stated that it “continues to utilize industry best practices in its 
engagement and consultation efforts and has been recognized by the Canadian Council for Aboriginal 
Business for excellence in this regard.” However, that statement should have read that NSR “is 
committed to utilizing industry best practices in its engagement and consultation efforts and has 
committed to the Progressive Aboriginal Relations certification program with the Canadian Council for 
Aboriginal Business." 
 
About Northern Superior Resources Inc. 
 
Northern Superior is a junior exploration company exploring for gold in the Superior Province of the 
Canadian Shield, specifically in the Provinces of Quebec and Ontario (see Company web site 
www.nsuperior.com) in the Stull-Wunnumin and Chibougamau-Chapais gold districts. Northern Superior 
is a reporting issuer in British Columbia, Alberta, Ontario and Quebec, and trades on the TSX Venture 
Exchange under the symbol SUP. For further information contact: 
 
Thomas F. Morris PGeo., PhD., FGAC 
President and CEO 
Tel: (705) 525 ‐0992 
Fax: (705) 525 ‐7701 
e‐mail: info@nsuperior.com 
www.nsuperior.com 
 

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
 
 
 

 


